
 

 

Specialist Teaching Team 
Special Educational Needs and Disability Service (SENDS)  

Dyslexia Outreach 

 

Parent Workshop:  
Supporting Learning in the Home 

 
A free, online workshop, sharing 

strategies to support learning 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Open to all parents who would like ideas on supporting 
their child(ren) with reading, spelling, maths, memory and 

organisation. 
 

Thursday 29th February 2024 at 7:00 – 8:00pm 
 
 

If your child would like to attend, please email Odette 
Read, stating your child’s school and year group:  

odette.read@lincolnshire.gov.uk  

mailto:odette.read@lincolnshire.gov.uk

